
Dear Carol & Jane 
  
In December of last year, Battle lost a much loved man,  Mark Lyons (Paddy) 
  
He ran Battle Golf club for many years with his sister, and was a very active member of the Bonfire 
Society, and was the main man with the hog roast for the Medieval Fayre for many years. 
  
At his funeral a collection was organised, for a seat in Paddy’s memory, by his friends, which 
included Bonfire members, they have asked the Bonfire Boyes to source the seat and arrange the 
installation 
  
We would like the seat to be on the Abbey Green if possible. 
  
Can you let me know if this is possible, and what we need to do 
  

Look forward to hearing from you 

  

Battle Bonfire Society 

 

  

  
 


